
 
  

 

 

 

 
Project Update—October 4, 2018 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Week of October 1 

This week, watermain work concluded 
on Knox Ave. Sanitary sewer work also 
finished, and storm sewer work began on 
Knox Ave. Trenchless watermain work 
continued at the Knox and American 
intersection.  

Watermain work will begin in the middle 
of the intersection of American and Knox 
this Friday. Current traffic movements 
will not be affected by this work. 

Week of October 8 

Next week, storm sewer work will 
continue on Knox Ave, along with 
trenchless watermain work at the 
Knox/American intersection.  

The American Blvd and the Knox Ave 
intersection will be fully closed beginning 
Thursday, October 11 (see page 2 for 
detour map). The intersection will be 
closed for 10 calendar days while utility, 
signal, and paving work occurs in the 
intersection. Advanced warning signs 
have been placed on nearby streets so 
those travelling in the area will be aware 
of the upcoming work. During this 
closure, the intersection of Knox Ave and 
81st St will be open to provide access to 
local businesses and a detour will be in 
place to guide traffic around the 
American/Knox closure using Penn Ave, 
82nd St, and Lyndale Ave. Please note 
that crews will be working 24/7 until the 
intersection has reopened.  



 
 

 

 

 

 


